
Any gains from mining must be weighed  
against risks to outdoor recreation 

 

1) The well-known travel publication Fodor's is advising readers not to travel to the Lake Superior 
region in 2024, specifically citing environmental issues negatively impacting Indigenous resources. 

 

 

 

 
As the closest sulfide mine to Lake Superior in history, 

Copperwood would pose a tremendous new threat 
against Indigenous treaty resources in Wisconsin and 

Michigan, and it is unlikely to improve the region's 
travel appeal in the eyes of publications like Fodor's. 

 
 

2) Outdoor recreation contributes more than 10x as much to Michigan's economy as mining does. 
OUTDOOR RECREATION MINING 

 

 

 

 

 
At the juncture of Lake Superior, Porcupine Mountains State Park, and the North Country Trail, 
Copperwood would introduce noise pollution, light pollution, subterranean blasting and heavy 

industrial traffic into the heart of one of the most beloved outdoor recreation areas in the Midwest. 
Additionally, the waste containment facility, measuring 244 football fields in area and 20 feet taller 

than the Statue of Liberty in height, would be visible from multiple scenic overlooks, including Copper 
Peak and Lake of the Clouds. 

 
Why fund a short-lived boom-and-bust operation which could undermine strong-
and-sustained outdoor recreation by disrupting the experience of pristine nature 
that is its foundation? And how exactly is this in keeping with the MEDC's "Pure 

Michigan" campaign? 


